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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  September 26, 2019    
 
TO: Local and Intermediate School District Superintendents 
  Public School Academy Directors  

FROM:  Venessa A. Keesler, Ph.D., Deputy Superintendent   
 Division of Educator, Student, and School Supports   
  
SUBJECT: Getting Ready for Michigan Integrated Continuous Improvement Process 

(MICIP)  
 
 
The Michigan Integrated Continuous Improvement Process (MICIP) is the pathway for 
districts to improve student outcomes by assessing whole child needs to develop 
plans and coordinate funding. MICIP will provide districts with a streamlined, 
integrated process and web-based platform that focuses on whole child needs for all 
children to succeed. Through the MICIP platform, districts will receive pre-populated 
data from MiSchoolData, the MiDataHub, and Michigan Department of Education, to 
reduce time on legal compliance issues, and to provide easily accessible tools and 
resources. 
 
To take full advantage of data access in the MICIP platform, districts are encouraged 
to be a part of the MiDataHub. Signing up is easy and the benefits are great. 
Participation in the MiDataHub will increase functionality in the MICIP platform.  
For more information on how to sign up, go the MiDataHub information website. 
 
For more information, please contact Terry Nugent at nugentt@michigan.gov. 
 
cc:  Michigan Education Alliance                                  

https://www.midatahub.org/what-is-midatahub/district-application-information/
mailto:nugentt@michigan.gov
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